Codford Parish Council
Communicating with you

Email database.

Codford parish council aims to be as effective as possible and wants to communicate with the community using a variety of means.
At this time, we use our website, display information/notices on the village notice board, and give regular updates of the minutes in the Ashton Gifford News, in addition of course to talking to people.
There is always more we can do such as being both more proactive and timely with the provision of information to the parish. 
One way to do this is to compile a database of e-mail addresses of anyone who wishes for the Parish Council to send information directly to their e-mail inbox. This would enable very timely circulation of information across the parish without you having to wait several weeks for the minutes of meetings, delivery of the News Letter, or go to the notice board. 
This system will not replace the existing and Newsletter or our web-site, but those who sign up to it will start to see information from the council pop up in their ‘in box’ in a very timely fashion.
The Parish Council is registered with the Information Commissioner for this purpose. By law your details must and will be held in strict confidence and will be protected, it will not be shared with any third party without your written consent and you can have your details removed from the database at any time by making a written request to the Clerk of the council.
If you would you like to receive information directly from the Parish Council by e-mail then please e-mail the following information to the Parish Council at 
Consent for details to be entered and held on Codford Parish Council e-mail database 

· Title

· Full name

· Confirm you are aged over 16

· Postcode

· E-mail address you prefer us to use

· Subjects of most interest e.g. Neighbourhood Plan, general news, planning etc

· Confirm you live or work in or near the parish
· Confirm that you have read and agree with the following notes:

Notes:

1. I would like Codford Parish Council to inform me by email about planning matters, local issues and news, from time to time as it sees fit. 
2. I understand that this service is free. 
3. I am over 16, and consent to the holding and processing of my personal contact details, provided for the above purpose only.
4. I understand that I can unsubscribe at any time by informing the Parish Council in writing.
5. The reporting of issues to the Parish Council should be by the normal means of letter, telephone, or email.  
6. In accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998, the Parish Council is registered with the Information Commissioner and in accordance with the law will protect my details, and not share them with any third party without my written consent.
Colin Beagley
Chair of Codford Parish Council
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